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From: Bruce Campbell <madroneweb@aol.com>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>, <bbyron@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 8/2/2011 5:00 PM
Subject: Docket # 11-IEP-1J  CA Nuclear Power Plants

August 2, 2011

 

Bruce Campbell

3520 Overland Ave. # A 149

Los Angeles, CA  90034

 

California Energy Commission

Dockets Office, MS-4

Re: Docket No. 11-IEP-1J

1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, CA  95814-5512

 

Dear Ms. Byron, Ms. Green, and to whom it may concern at the California
Energy Commission and beyond:

 

   Please pay special attention to the expert  Dr. Makhijani on a range of
issues from zirconium fuel rods to spent fuel accidents, to emergency
management, to the economic and contamination threats inherent in using this
deadly technology which creates long-lived radionuclides.

 

   Let's cut our corporate welfare and cancer losses by shutting down
California nuclear reactors and GE Mark I Reactors immediately -- and then
work toward replacing the others with better power sources.

 

Sincerely yours,

 

Bruce Campbell
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